COX BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION, INC.

Band Booster Meeting 3/9/2020

Director's notes:

- Assessment Week:
 - O Symphonic: 3/13: Report at 3:30, leave at 4:30, performance at 7.
 - Wind Ensemble: 3/14: Report at 3, leave at 4:30, performance at 6:35 pm
- Drum Line participation at Shamrock Marathon: 3/22
- Band is not participating in any events for Something in the Water 2020.

President (Scott):

- Title has been received for new trailer.
- Old trailer is undergoing repairs, complete in April.
- After assessment will start design process for trailer wraps. Will be wrapped over one weekend.
- Spring cleanup will likely occur on Pre Band Camp day (May 16).

Vice President (Meghan): Fundraising

- Spring Fundraisers include:
 - o March: Pizza coupon sales Nick Capetanakis will help prepare order form
 - 4/25: Car Wash
 - o 5/2: Spring Bazaar (have 30 vendors so far) and Rummage Sale

Treasurer (Annette)

- \$21,541.64 Checking balance
- \$14,740.002 Savings balance
- Collected \$23,603.80 in marching and concert band fees.

Secretary (Kathy):

- Mail Chimp is new system. Some emails are getting blocked by spam.
- Chaperones are needed for the Assessment concerts.

Other:

Stickers/Magnets: Chris Capetanakis presented prices and a potential design. Discussed and determined to use Cox Bands & Ensembles for wording to be inclusive of all bands. Suggestion made to see what can be done with the oval design that is popular (seen as "OBX", etc...). Chris will bring more designs to the April meeting.